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Amended Ramadan Timings
Dear parents/carers, 
Assalamu alaikum warahmatullahe wabarakatuh
‘Oh ye who believe: Fasting is prescribed to you as it was prescribed to those before you, that ye may (learn) self-restraint’ (Qur’aan 2:183)
We pray that you are in the best of health and Imaan. 
Following a review, there have been amendments to the Ramadhan school timetable. During Ramadhan, school will finish earlier to facilitate fasting for our students and their families, especially as the sun sets earlier this year.
	
	

	School will begin
	8:40 am

	School will finish
	2:25 pm


The Ramadhan timings will take effect from Monday 11th March 2024 until  the end of Ramadan.
Our school building will be open from 8.00 am and staff will be onsite to supervise pupils. We ask that you collect your child promptly at 2:25pm.
Pupils who will not be fasting must bring in their own packed lunches. The Tuck Shop will be closed during Ramadhan.
Please note that all after school booster/intervention lessons will be cancelled during Ramadan.
We will be breaking up for end of term holidays on Friday 22nd March 2024.
	If Eid-ul Fitr is on:
	Pupils return to school on:

	Tuesday 9th April 2024
	Thursday 11th April 2024 

	Wednesday 10th April 2024
	Friday 12th April 2024 (Eid party)


We thank you for your continued support. Please remember us in your duas. May Allah accept our deeds during this blessed month.
Kind Regards,
Ms Jihar
Headteacher
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